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February 20, 2004

Ms. Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UT-030964, Rulemaking to Amend WAC 480—120-146, Changing service
providers from one local exchange company to another.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to the Commission’s January 27, 2004, Notice of Opportunity to Submit
Written Comments on Proposed Rules, Qwest Corporation (Qwest) herein submits
comments on the Supplemental CR-102 proposed rulemaking related to WAC 480-120-
146, Changing service providers from one local exchange company to another.

On June 17, 2003, Qwest petitioned the Commission to amend the rule at issue
and Docket No. UT-030964 was opened. Staff and stakeholders have devoted
considerable time in consideration of the proposed rule language. Qwest supports the
revised language submitted with the Supplemental CR-102.

Sincerely,

Mol S
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